

Christ the King Catholic School

16800 Trinity Ave., Detroit, MI 48219 (313) 532-1213

www.christthekingschooldetroit.org

November 18, 2016

Like us on Facebook at: Christ the King School Detroit

Dates to Remember

Tuesday, November 22nd Thanksgiving Prayer Service 2:30pm

Wednesday, November 23rd-Friday, November 25th (No School Thanksgiving Break)
Monday, November 28th Classes Resume

Mrs. Lund's Message

As we prepare to celebrate Thanksgiving next week, I would like to thank each of you for your commitment to education and your partnership with Christ the King Catholic School. As winter approaches, may we feel the light of Christ burning in each other to make each day brighter. I pray that you will have a safe and blessed holiday with your families.

Pie and Cheesecake Fundraiser

Thank you to all families who supported this fundraiser. Pick-up will be on Monday, November 21st from 3:00pm-5:00pm in Koelzer Hall. Please be sure to come during the pick-up times as we do not have a secure freezer to store your purchases.

Weather/School Emergencies

Please be sure to watch or listen to your local news or radio stations for school closing emergencies. Also, you will receive an email in the event that school is closed. Please be sure that your correct email address is on file in the office.

Changing Weather

The weather is changing this weekend and winter is coming. Please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather conditions. Outdoor recess is an essential part of our daily routine and warm coats, mittens and hats are necessities for outdoor recess. The school sweatshirt or fleece (grades 6-8) can be worn as a part of the uniform.

December Lunch Orders

December lunch orders are being sent home today and are due back to school by Monday, November 28th. Please be sure that you send in a lunch order if you plan on your child having lunch at school.

Thanksgiving Donations

If you have donations of new or gently used coats, hats, socks, sweaters, etc., to keep someone in need warm this winter, we would happily take them in the office and contribute them to the parish youth group to distribute at St. Christine's on Thanksgiving day. Thank you for your help if you are able.

PTG Meeting

There will be a Parent Teacher Group meeting on Friday, December 2nd at 6:00pm at the Siena Literacy Center. Please come out and support our school activities!

BUILDING HEALTHY COMMUNITIES UPDATE Have a Healthy Thanksgiving!

Some families celebrate Thanksgiving and reflect on what they are thankful for. Often times this celebration takes place over a shared feast with family and friends.

Trivia: Can you think of a vegetable that people often have as their holiday dessert?

Answer: Pumpkin or sweet potato pies!

Your meal can feature other great-tasting fall veggies like mashed sweet potatoes or squash. Another big component of the meal is often turkey, which is a lean meat if you don't eat the skin! If your family is hungry and the meal isn't quite ready, cut up some fruits and veggies for them to munch on. Offering these foods when children are hungry is a great way to increase their acceptance of them. Have a happy and healthy holiday and don't forget to add some physical activity in your weekend!

Scholastic Book Fair

Thank you to all families who supported our Scholastic Book Fair! We appreciate your help in meeting our school's needs.

There will be NO weekly newsletter next week! Have a safe and blessed Thanksgiving Holiday!